

LYNNDALE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

19030 72nd Ave. W. Lynnwood, WA 98036

Phone 425-431-7365 Fax 425-431-7363

Jimmy Nguyen, Principal

425-431-7364

July, 2024

SECOND GRADE

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to Second Grade! We are looking forward to working with you and your child in the 2024-2025 school year! As we prepare for the new school year, we have compiled a list of things we would like you to provide.

PLEASE SEND:

___\$25 cash or check made payable to the Edmonds School District (or ESD) for purchase of items in bulk (ie. gluesticks, paper, spiral notebooks, etc.). *Please pay whatever you can afford; for those who are able to pay more, your extra donation would be much appreciated.*

PLEASE BRING IN THE FOLLOWING ITEMS LABELED WITH STUDENT'S NAME:

One pair of headphones (for personal use – will go home at the end of year) – here is a link of one type we recommend: https://www.amazon.com/dp/B09PMZM3GX?th=1 One box of colored markers	Important Information! Students with life threatening health conditions (allergies, asthma, seizures, etc.) must connect with the school nurse and have medications at school by Tuesday, August 22 to guarantee the
2 folders with inside bottom pockets	student can start school on Sept. 4.
Scissors	Here is Nurse Ailene's contact information:
Large pink eraser	email: <u>Umayama749@edmonds.wednet.edu</u> phone: 425.431.1501
Water bottle with lid	·
Pencil box/pouch (approx. 8x5x3 inches) - bigger ones won't fit in desk	
One backpack or school bag large enough to carry lunch box	
Items may need to be replenished during the school year; we will notify you as necessary.	
Thank you very much! We are looking forward to a great year! ①	